ONE FAMILY INTERNATIONAL
.P.0.BOX 2260
Cedar Park, TX 78641-2260, USA

October 16, 2008

TO WHOM. IT MAY CONCERN:

One Family International (OF) was contacted eardy in 2006 by the Atrisk Chitdren
Foundation (ARCF) with a request for funding for a water cistern to be buii o serve a
group of orphaned chiidren ARCF takes care of. Additionally, the nearby siaff and
villager were to benefit from the water catchments system. Also requested of OFI by

ARCF was assistance in organizational development, through consuitancy services by
OFF's director.

With a couple of phone calls, OF| was able to ascertain that ARCF is an honarable and
effective organization. Do to the emergency need for the cistern and the pending rainy
season in Haili, during which the waier could be caught OFI fastforwarded the
application approval process. An award of US$9,000 was made, along with an initiai visit
conducted by the OF| consultant.

in short order, the volunteers supporting the orphanage in Haiti went to work and built
the cistern, which is now in use. Additionally the OF! director spent four days working
with the ARCF director in developing a plan for board development. Several names of
possible board members were provided by OFI.

ARCE has been diligent and responsive in performing its duties and responsibilities
during the course of this relationship between the two agencies. The success in building
and implementing the water caichments project and the board development
recommendations that have been enacted speak well for ARCF. OFI is confident of the
future development and success of ARCF.

We are pleased fo be part of ihe development of ARCF and look forward fo our future
working relationship.

Sincerely,




